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CRUISINGGROUP
RGYC Cruising Group activity 
program continues to grow 
and find success with its many 
participants.  There have been 
the well attended monthly 
Cruising Dinners over the cooler 
months. There were guest 
speakers on topics as diverse 
as the separate cruises to King 
and Flinders Islands and a very 
informative talk about cruising 
through Indonesia.  This voyage 
was undertaken by John and 
Kerryn Peirce on their yacht, 

“Esoterica”, and it has inspired 
others to consider taking the 
same trip.  The popularity of 
progressive dinners held on 
several yachts berthed at the 
RGYC visitor’s pontoon has 

meant that we run one in April 
and another in November.

The Cruising Group is 
coordinated by Grant St. 
Quentin and Dick O’Hanlon.  
They have organised activities 
for all Club Members such as 
the Flares and Fires practical 
exercise run by Vic Goy and the 
excellent Trip to the Rip day / 
night voyage on “Delphinus”, 
also provided by Vic.  Both 
events were very enjoyable 
and informative.

The RGYC Cruising Group invites 
all Club Members to attend 
the dinners and activities held 
throughout the year. 


